
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION

Sharon Heritage Conservation 
District and East Gwillimbury 
Heritage Strategy
A public information session will be held to receive 
input on the Sharon Heritage Conservation District 
and the East Gwillimbury Heritage Strategy on:

October 29, 2025, from 3 to 5 p.m. and  
7 to 9 p.m. at the East Gwillimbury Civic Centre 
located at 19000 Leslie Street, Sharon, ON.

PURPOSE OF THIS NOTICE
The Town of East Gwillimbury (EG) has initiated 
the process to designate a Heritage Conservation 
District (HCD) for the historic community of Sharon, 
as well as the creation of a Heritage Strategy to guide 
heritage conservation efforts within the Town. 

On July 23, 2024, Council adopted the Heritage 
Conservation District (HCD) Study and directed 
staff to proceed to Phase 2 of the Sharon HCD 
project in accordance with the proposed 
HCD boundaries illustrated in Appendix 1 to 
Development Services Report DS2024-18.

In 2023 a capital budget request was also submitted 
for consideration as part of the Towns 2024 budget 
review process for a Heritage Strategy. Council 
approved the recommendation, and work began 
in 2024 on the initiative which included two 
presentations to Committee of the Whole Council.

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION
Each public information session will begin with 
a presentation on the Heritage Conservation 
District as well as the Heritage Strategy.

The room will be set up with tables and chairs 
with material on which to provide comments. 
Representatives from the Town and the Consultant 
teams will be available to answer questions and 
discuss the Heritage Conservation District and 
Heritage Strategy. Feedback from attendees 
will inform the final version of the Heritage 
Conservation District and Heritage Strategy.

ABOUT THE PROJECT
Before making a decision regarding adoption 
of the Heritage Conservation District and 
Heritage Study, Council has requested further 
consultation with residents of the Town and 
property owners within the HCD boundary.

CONTACT
More information on the Sharon HCD Study is 
available at: eastgwillimbury.ca/Heritage

If you require additional information or would like to 
be placed on the project contact list, please contact:

Jack Krubnik, MCIP RPP, CSLA OALA, PLE 
Director of Planning Policy and Growth Management 
Town of East Gwillimbury 
19000 Leslie Street, Sharon ON L0G 1V0 
905-478-4283 Ext. 1287 
jkrubnik@eastgwillimbury.ca
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